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I am writing in support of LD1722. This will will protect the funds that come to Maine from the 
opioid settlements and ensuring the money goes to abating the opioid and substance use 
crisis. This money should not go into the General Fund and be used for roads and bridges.
Thank you.
Sandra Katz


